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Shuttles from the accommodation to the venue 
 
This is for all participants, coaches, supporters/chaperones and guests having booked the 
accommodation through the FVG-Riesa (Mrs. Christa Nauck / Mrs. Susan Krille).  
The fee for the shuttles will be included in their accommodation – which enables free transport to 
the SACHSEN arena and back. 

  
Dance Shuttle 1 (in the morning) 
This first shuttle will bring you in time to the SACHSEN arena, which will be about 60 minutes 
before the first heat starts – when the doors open. 

  
Dance Shuttle 2 – this must be checked with the FVG Riesa, in the Shuttle - Office  
the day before and confirmed: 

  
a) At noon from the  SACHSEN arena to the accommodation  

b) And back to the SACHSEN arena, perfect for all participants who have their rounds in 

the afternoon of the IDO World dance sport championships. 
 

Dance Shuttle 3 (in the evening) 
About 30 minutes after the event these busses shuttle the participants back to their 
accommodation. 

 
 Basically all busses leave the SACHSEN arena from the parking lot in front – unless        
differently announced. 

 
 Exception: Saturday evening/night – at 2:30 am all shuttle-busses circulate back from  

the party in the “WM – Halle” to the accommodations or directly to the airports as 
arranged between you and the FVG shuttle office. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
Watch out for the shuttle schedule at the reception area of your hotel! 
Take a look every day because there is a daily update!  

 
Dance Shuttle 4 
There are many possibilities to bring you or your dancers to and from the SACHSEN arena to the 
accommodation or from the accommodation to the SACHSEN arena.  
If you need extra shuttle please contact the FVG (Mrs. Sarah Lippert or Mrs. Karen Wittig from the 
shuttle office) as early as possible. The FVG will do her best to help and transport you. There are 
numerous busses and cars circulating to and from the SACHSEN arena and/or the airports each 
day all the time. If you tell us, we can help! 
But we need your information as early as possible. 
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